
State Advocacy Days

February 28 - March 1, 2023
BDASC will be holding it’s 14th Annual Advocacy and State Legislative Days during March  
as part of the National Bleeding Disorder Awareness Month. BDASC, along with our
national partners, will be hosting advocacy training sessions leading up to the event. This
important advocacy event fosters educational awareness with state legislators on the
effects living with bleeding disorders can have on families. Health care access continues
to be a threat to accessing high cost medications. We need YOU to help us share the
impact this may have on the quality of life for those with bleeding disorders. You will have
the opportunity to have important discussions and to ask for support on key areas of
concern for access to affordable treatment care. These meetings are of key importance in
helping our elected officials understand our communities unique needs while asking for
support of our state programs that provide a safety net to those in need.

An advocacy training dinner is provided on February 28th in

partnership with our national organizations; The National

Hemophilia Foundation, Hemophilia Federation of America,

National Organization for Rare Disease (NORD), our stakeholders,
and other local and national advocacy partners. 

Additional information about our State Advocacy Days can be

found at https://tinyurl.com/AdvocacyDays2023. Registration

deadline for hotel rooms and legislative meetings is February

10, 2023. 

More information can be found at https://bda-sc.org/advocacy/state-capitol-days/

Advocacy days begin at 4pm on February 28th with

our training evening and dinner.  Legislative meetings

take place on March 1st from 8am-2pm. 

Hotel Information:
Courtyard by Marriott 
Columbia Downtown USC
630 Assembly St., Columbia, SC 29201

https://bda-sc.org/advocacy/state-capitol-days/

